
PUBLIC NOTICE: GTM OFFICES TO CLOSE @ 12:00 ON CHRISTMAS EVE AND 
NEW YEAR’S EVE 

 
Our offices will close at 12 noon today(Friday, 24 December 2021). 
 
We will resume with our normal service hours on Tuesday , 28 December 2021. 
 
On New Year’s Eve, our offices will also close at 12 noon with normal service hours 
returning on  Monday, 3 January 2022. 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience. 
 
Thank you 


